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Product Discontinuation Reminder 
 
 

Dear UDS Customer, 
 
If you have previously purchased UDS-10 products, as a reminder, Lantronix has discontinued 
the UDS-10 device server product family.  
 
The deadline for placing final non-cancelable, non-returnable purchase orders was August 18th, 
2006 with shipments scheduled no later than September 29th, 2006.  This was extended due to 
customer demand, but the date for final shipments has now passed.  The last day of support 
for this product was September 28th, 2007. 
 
The replacements for the UDS-10 products are the new UDS1100 family of device servers 
listed in the table below.  The RoHS compliant UDS1100 is a superior 10/100 device with 
increased performance, increased memory, and includes a serial cable to simplify configuration 
and device connectivity. 
 
 
Transition Table: 

Existing Part Number Replacement Part Number Availability  
UDS-10-01 
UDS-10-02 
UDS-10-NL-01 
UDS-10-NL-02 
UDS-10B 
UDS-10-IAP 

UD1100001-01 
UD1100002-01 
UD1100NL2-01 
UD1100NL2-01 
UD110000B-01 
UD1100IA2-01 

Shipping now 
Shipping now 
Shipping now 
Shipping now 
Shipping now 
Shipping now 

 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Customer 
Support at (866) 649-0721 or (949) 453-3990 x342. 
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